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IBAC to examine aspects of the Victoria Police
investigation into the Silk-Miller murders

Public hearings to be held from 4 February

Public hearings into alleged serious misconduct involving Victoria Police
officers in relation to certain aspects of the investigation into the murders of

Sergeant Gary Silk and Senior Constable Rodney Miller will commence on
Monday 4 February 2019.

The hearings are open to the public and will be held on Level 5/11 Exhibition $t,
Melbourne from 10 am each sitting day. For more information, go to
www.lbac.vic.gov.au.

IBAC Commissioner The Honourable Robert Redlich QC will preside at the
hearings. Counsel assisting will be Mr Jack Rush QC with Ms Catherine Boston
of the Victorian Bar.

Anyone with information relevant to the investigation is encouraged to report it
at www.lbac.vic.gov.au/report or 1300 735 135.

IBAC is Victoria’s independent anti-corruption commission,

responsible for preventing and exposing public sector corruption and
police misconduct.




